Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 1:43 PM

To: Consultation

Cc: Timothy Ngan

Subject: Representations on the proposed commitments for HKG Seaport Alliance
(EC/03AY)

To: Competition Commission,
(Remark: Representations on Case EC/03AY)

DP World welcomes the work undertaken by the Commission to recognize the importance of maintaining reciprocal
overflow arrangements
with DP World CT3 as an important protection of competition within Kwai Tsing.

We also propose acceptance of the Parties’ proposed commitment item (d) to maintain reciprocal overflow
arrangements with DP World on terms that are no less favourable to it than as at 1 April 2019 (subject to
indexation).

Regards,
Timothy Ngan
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